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11.12.20 
 
To the parents of pupils in 2 Yellow, 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Children in 2 Yellow will be able to have their lessons in school on Wednesday 16.12.20 and 
Thursday 17.12.20. School will open for pupils at 8.30am, dismissal time is at 3.05pm from the 
school gate on Dawson Road. 
 
We have a visiting history company working with 2 Yellow on Wednesday. The children will be 
involved in activities about the Great Fire of London. It will be a really exciting way to finish the 
history project.  
 
The children will have lessons in the sports hall. The sports hall is operated using a separate 
heating system to the rest of the lower school building. School will continue to provide dinners 
for the children. 
 
On Monday 14.12.20 and Tuesday 15.12.20 the children will have lessons online with their 
teacher. We will put the timetable on the school website.  
 
All schools have been informed by the Department for Education ( DFE) that Friday 18th December will 
be a staff training day. 
 
The spring term will start for pupils on Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
We will keep parents informed about the heating situation as we obtain more information from the 
local authority. 
 
Thank you for your continued support at this more challenging time. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms J Baker 
Deputy Headteacher 


